
Jackson-Madison County Library to Close March 18 Through March 31 
 

JACKSON, Tenn. – The Jackson-Madison County Library will close both its locations beginning 
Wed., March 18 and remain closed to the public through Tues., March 31 to limit potential community 
spread of COVID-19.  
 
During the closure, library patrons should keep items currently checked out until JMCL reopens. All due 
dates have been extended until April 4 and JMCL is waiving all late fees accrued between March 1 and 
April 4. Library staff will continue to work while buildings are closed. 
 
“Public libraries have always been about serving the needs of the entire community, but as a community 
gathering place, we have made this difficult decision in an effort to protect our patrons,” said Dinah 
Harris, library director. “We will continue to monitor the situation in coordination with the Jackson-
Madison County Health Department and will make every effort to resume services as soon as it is safe to 
do so.” 
 
Patrons are encouraged to use JMCL’s online resources and services. The library has set up a special 
page on its website at http://jmclibrary.org/coronavirus.php for information regarding the library, ways 
you can still use library resources from your home, as well as links to local, state, and federal agencies. 
The library will also update its social media channels with links to online resources. 
 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fjmclibrary.org%2Fcoronavirus.php&data=02%7C01%7CZPride%40madisoncountytn.gov%7C73d5338cbb5c448cff6808d7c9eeb254%7C0299642bd449494983dd38a80eaadbb3%7C0%7C0%7C637199899348864045&sdata=Aenm9k21PNO9NqLRG0nq%2BjgXDOOoCE6plIVt8Dnsd9I%3D&reserved=0

